

newsletter from the staff and students of the Irish Baptist College



January 2011





NEW YEAR GREETINGS from staff and students.

Some up-to-date news for you.

- Night Classes (at all four venues), Women's Ministry Course and the Ladies' Study Fellowship recommenced on 10th January and are going well.
- The Master of Arts (MA) teaching week held during January was very encouraging.
- Queen's University students are in the middle of their examinations.
- All students will return as College recommences on Monday 24th January.

Please continue to thank God for His goodness and pray for the needs of the College.

PLEASE PRAY FOR - The approaching financial year end (31st January).

Pray with us that church and personal donations would come in to enable us to finish the year with our books balanced.

We praise God that we were able, with your support, to balance the books last year.

Pray that this would happen again this year as a significant amount of finance is still required within the next 10 days.



